
EHRM Training and Administrative Space Construction – Site Visit 
 

An organized site visit has been scheduled for:  

Thursday – February 2, 2023, at 1:00 PM (CST)  

 

Participants will meet at:  

Cincinnati VA Medical Center 

3200 Vine Street 

Cincinnati, OH 45220 

 

COVID19 screening: All attendees will be screened for COVID19 at the main entrance upon 
entry into the building. All attendees are required to wear a mask at all times while inside the 
facility. Masks will not be provided by the VA. Attendees are advised to arrive early to ensure 
that they can be screened in a timely manner. 

 

After the COVID19 screening all attendees shall report to:  

Building 3, 1st Floor Conference Room 

 

If further direction is needed, please call the Engineering office at 513-861-3100 Ext. 6310. 

 

 

 

Please note that any verbal exchange at this site visit does not constitute a change to 
this solicitation. Only amendments constitute a change. Only questions received in 
writing and answered via solicitation amendment will be deemed official. 


